
EMSWORTH COMMUNITY CENTRE 
COVID-19 Notice 

We have been closely following the Government's advice on Covid-19 and we feel the time 
is now right for us to close the Emsworth Community Centre for the foreseeable future 
from this Friday. 

Only essential community services, such as NHS Health Visitors, may continue to use the 
Community Centre unless they are forced to do otherwise. 

Therefore all films, events, classes, social events, table tennis groups, cribbage, 
exhibitions, antique and craft fairs have been cancelled until the Government advise it is 
safe to open. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, but it is right that we close now 
rather than to delay and worsen the health of people locally. In the meantime keep safe 
and well. We look forward to seeing you when the world returns to 'normal'. 

Kind regards, 
Mike Stott 

Chairman 
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